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Tuesday
March 28
12 Noon 
Alumni Space 
Residence Hall, 3rd Floor

Art and Architecture students who 
are interested in applying for a
Fulbright Fellowship are encouraged
to attend this talk.

Jeremiah Coyle will talk about his experience
as a Fulbright Fellow in Osaka, Japan, at the
Osaka University of the Arts. Mr. Coyle will also
show some of his work and discuss what he
has described as an unconventional approach
to a career in the arts.

Gwen Hyman, Director of the Center for 
Writing & Language Arts and The Cooper
Union’s Fulbright Program Adviser, will join 
Mr. Coyle to field questions about applying 
for a Fulbright Fellowship.

Lunch will be provided. 
Please join us.

Sponsored by Career Services/
Alumni Relations 

with 
Cooper Union 

Alumni

    


